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Note: Due to the Thanksgiving holiday, BPA Energy Efficiency will not distribute 
announcements Thursday, Nov. 24. Your energy efficiency representative will 
contact you directly with any necessary communications. 

 

New 

BEETS is now live for all customers! Transition update and training sign-up 

information 

We are pleased to announce that after a successful Soft Launch in October, as of Nov. 16, 

2022, BEETS is now live for all utility customers!  BEETS is now BPA’s sole EE Reporting 

System and IS2.0 is no longer accessible. Some important things to note for customers 

prior to reporting for the first time…More 

 

Emerging Tech webinar: C02 Heat Pump Water Heater efficiency, decarbonization 

and load shift in multi-family buildings 

The Lighting Design Lab will host a webinar Dec. 6, from 10:00 – 11:30 a.m. BPA has 

supported multifamily heat pump water heater research throughout the region for over 10 

years. One of the many research projects funded using Emerging Tech monies involved 

installation of a CO2 HPWH system in Bayview Tower apartments in Seattle....More 

 

Please join the rescheduled Momentum Savings & market research quarterly call 

on Dec. 7 

Join us Wednesday, Dec. 7, from 9 - 10 a.m. to learn about the value of BPA’s investments 

in energy efficiency. Be inspired and reinvigorated by our energy efficiency work and its 

value to the region. BPA’s market research team’s Bonnie Watson will share some of our 

customers’ recent successes and accomplishments, as well as real-world stories of the 

many benefits of energy efficiency. Learn how EE can be a solution to the challenges our 

industry faces today and in the future. Additionally, expect a quick walkthrough of our new 

market research website so you know where to find all of the great resources our team has 

to offer. To join the webinar or add the meeting to your calendar, 

https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/announcements
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/120622-et-webinar-hpwh-announcement.pdf
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visit www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/market-research-and-momentum-

savings/calls. 

 

Events 

BPA webinar: October 2022 Implementation Manual updates 

Please join us Nov. 17 from 10-11 a.m. to learn more about the October 2022 IM update 

including information for BEETS reporting, changes to invoicing and other required 

updates....More 

 

BPA webinar: FY2023-24 EE Evaluation Strategy 

Please join BPA and the Evergreen Economics team from 10-11 a.m. on Dec. 1 for a 

webinar sharing BPA’s evaluation strategy for FY2023-24. Learn about proposed research 

and strategies for both impact and process evaluations...More 

 

General 

Performance Tested Comfort Systems: HSPF2/SEER2-rated heat pumps entering 

the market early 

As previously announced in August and September, DOE’s national standard for heat 

pumps will change with units manufactured beginning Jan. 1, 2023. These units will be 

rated using a more rigorous test methodology than the prior Heating Seasonal Performance 

Factor, or HSPF, or Seasonal Energy Efficiency Ratio, or SEER, methodology and provided a 

new HSPF2/SEER2 rating...More 
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